Lee, Chris

From: Gail Fitch <gfitch@tds.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:58 AM
To: Lee, Chris; Gail Fitch

Subject: ZND #7 today - building height

I am NOT in favor of changing the zoning to allow buildings more than 85 feet high (8 to 10 stories).
Buildings from 11 to 25 stories are too tall.

Sincerely,

Gail Fitch



